
 

 

Report to Council  
Re: Council Portfolio 
From: Councillor - Tom Watt 
Date: February 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
For the COW meeting I have the following short update. 
 
We held out first meeting on January 10th with all members present. We have three 
new members including myself. 
 
Georgia Gail-Kidd (Chair) 
Darla Milne 
Sharon McKeiver 
Diane Bonner (New) 
Gary Rose (New and Vice Chair) 
Maggie Pearson 
Tom Watt (New) 
 
On February 6th we had a 2-hour Library orientation online with Peggy Malcom. Many 
good pieces of knowledge were offered and discussed. 
 

 


